
 

 

26th June, 2024 

 

To our Stakeholders: 

We recognize that a key requirement for parƟcipaƟon in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparaƟon and posƟng of a CommunicaƟon on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief execuƟve 
statement of conƟnued support for the UN Global Compact, a descripƟon of pracƟcal acƟons in 
support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

We are late in creaƟng, sharing and posƟng our COE report due to a number of ongoing programs and 
commitments that are currently in progress. We are aware of the significance of the report and the 
potenƟal consequences of the delay. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience that this may have 
caused you. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COE that describes our 
organizaƟon’s efforts and progress in support of the UN Global Compact. Our COE will be posted on 
the UN Global Compact website by 29st Sept 2024 at the latest. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Desmoon King Romalo, 

Donor and Corporate RelaƟon Manager 

Mobile User


